
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

          The Walk-in–Interview of Hills College of Teacher Education, Lekhi, Naharlagun, 

Papumpare, Arunachal Pradesh that was scheduled to be held on 27
th

 August 2017 has been 

postponed and differed to be held on 10
th

 September 2017(Sunday) at the same time & 

venue as advertized on 17
th

 August 2017 in “The Arunachal Times”. 
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